Join Us for Upcoming Citizenship Class
Sessions!

Dear Community Members,

We are excited to announce that our library will be offering free citizenship classes starting next
month! Whether you're looking to prepare for the citizenship test or improve your English skills,
these classes are designed to help you succeed.

Class Details:

o Start Date: January 15th, 2024
e Time: Every Tuesday and Thursday from 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM
e Location: Community Room, Main Library

Don't miss this fantastic opportunity to enhance your knowledge and connect with others in your
community. To register, please call us at (123) 456-7890 or visit our website at
www.yourlibrarywebsite.com.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Sincerely,
Your Local Library Team


http://www.yourlibrarywebsite.com/

